CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL

Manuel J. Fernandez, *Head of School* Christen Sohn, *Assistant Principal* Tiffany Robinson, *School Clerk*



MOVE to 158 - Family Information Update

February 1, 2016

Dear CSUS families and caregivers,

Move preparations continue at CSUS. Staff members have begun packing classrooms and preparing for next week. Below are the key dates pertaining to the upcoming move to 158.

February 8 - Field trips for all grade levels

- Grade 8: Community Service Projects and Ice Skating
- Grade 7: Dave and Busters
- Grade 6: Roller Kingdom
- Grade 6-8 ASD classes: S&S Restaurant

February 9

- Grade 8: CRLS
- Grades 6 and 7: At 850 Cambridge Street

February 10

- Grade 7: Roller Kingdom
- Grades 6 and 8: At 850 Cambridge Street

February 11

- Grade 6: Project Adventure
- Grades 7 and 8: At 850 Cambridge Street

February 12 - First day at 158 Spring Street

- Please see communication from CPS transportation department to know how your child will get to 158 Spring Street
- Scholars arriving prior to 8:40 should (always) report to cafeteria
- Scholars arriving after 8:40 should report to their advisories
- CSUS Team members will be stationed in the halls to ensure scholars find their new advisory classroom

158 Spring Street
Cambridge MA 02141
617.349.3050
email: CambridgeStreet@cpsd.us
Website: http://cambridgestreet.cpsd.us

Clarity, Cohesion and Culture Build Capacity for All!

PCO Get-Together Coffee 8:15-9 a.m.- 3rd floor conference room

Our first days at the new building will involve tours of the space and allow extra time between classes to help scholars transition as they gain familiarity with new classrooms

February 13 to 21 - February Vacation

February 22 - Back to School at 158 Spring Street

Date TBD - Open House at 158 Spring Street

Below are maps of each floor of 158 Spring Street. The CSUS Main Office will be located on the third floor in room 301. CSUS classes are located on all three floors of the Spring Street building.

We deeply appreciate your support and flexibility as we navigate the challenges of moving spaces in the middle of the school year. Team CSUS is confident that our transition to 158 Spring Street will feel smooth and supportive for scholars. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Thank you as always for your support and for choosing CSUS.

Christen Sohn

Assistant Principal Cambridge Street Upper School

158 Spring Street
Cambridge MA 02141
617.349.3050
email: <u>CambridgeStreet@cpsd.us</u>
Website: <u>http://cambridgestreet.cpsd.us</u>